
 
 
 
 
Date: 16th December, 2020 
 
   
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
SCRIP CODE: 511147 
 
Company:  Wall Street Finance Limited 
Subject:  Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 

 
This is to inform that the Company has closed its two branches namely, Patiala and 
Thiruvananthapuram from the close of business hours of 15th December, 2020 as part of further 
rationalizing the branch network. 
 
 
Please take the above on record. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
For Wall Street Finance Limited 
 
 
_________________________ 
Chaitali Desai 
Company Secretary 
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